US Army Corps of Engineers
Project Area
Willow Street to Snug Harbor Avenue

The Borough of Highlands will be hosting a meeting with the US
Army Corps of Engineers on Wednesday, March 12" 7:00 p.m. at
the Highlands Elementary School. This meeting is open to the
public but the topic and purpose of this session is to review and
discuss plans that will have an impact on Project Area / Unit 2 -
Willow Street to Snug Harbor Avenue. This area shares a mixture
of residential units, condominium complexes, and public and
private properties with beach and/or shorelines with existing
bulkheads. Please note, additional meetings for Project / Unit
areas 3,4,5,6 & 7 will be scheduled in the near future. If you should
have any questions, please contact Timothy Hill, Borough
Administrator at (732) 872-1224 ext. 203.

For info purposes, these were the Unit Areas as proposed by the USACE for planning
purposes. When meetings are scheduled, some areas may be combined based on the
uniqueness or challenges within the area.

Unit 1 — Paradise Park and Adjacent Property

Unit 2- Willow to Snug Harbor

Unit 3- Snug Harbor to Seadrift

Unit 4- Seadrift to Cedar

Unit 5- Cedar to Miller St

Unit 6 — Miller Street to South Street (Shrewsbury Ave properties)
Unit 7 — South Street to Bridge





